
 
 
Council: 2 November 2010 
 
Motion 3.2: Cllr. Brian Salinger 
 
Safeguarding Children 
 
This Council recognises the importance to all residents of Barnet of the need 
to safeguard our children. 
 
This Council welcomes and supports the decision of the government to roll 
out across the country the measures that have become known as ‘Sarah’s 
Law’  which will enable residents to ascertain if convicted paedophiles and 
those convicted of other offences involving children, are living within their 
communities. 
 
Council calls on the Cabinet to ensure that full and appropriate publicity is 
given to the measure when it is rolled out in London 
 
Under Standing Order Part 4, Section 1, 31.5: if my item is not dealt with by 
the end of the meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the Council meeting. 
 


